
Warszawa, dnia 25 kwietnia 2025 r. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

His Eminence 
Cardinal Kevin Joseph Farrell 
Camerlengo of the Holy Roman Catholic Church 

 

 

Your Eminence, Cardinal Camerlengo! 
 

Today, on April 25, 2025, I received your letter No. 80/SV informing about the death 
of the late His Holiness the Bishop of Rome and Pope Francis. 
 

On the day of His Holiness' death, on April 21, 2025, I sent our condolences to the 
Roman Catholic Church. Hereby I repeat them: 
 

“His Excellency 

Archbishop Antonio Guido Filipazzi 

Apostolic Nuncio to Poland 

Warsaw 

 

Your Excellency, Archbishop Nuncio! 

 

In connection with the passing into eternal life of the Bishop of Rome, His Holiness 

Pope Francis, on behalf of the Polish Autocephalous Orthodox Church I send to the hands of 

the Your Excellency our sincere condolences. 

Death on the day of Easter is the greatest gift given to man. We deeply believe that our 

Risen Lord Jesus Christ, Whom Pope Francis faithfully served, will give His soul eternal joy, 

in a place where there is no pain, sadness or sigh. 

 

Eternal memory to Him!” 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  
 

Orthodox Metropolitan of Warsaw and All Poland 
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